Christine Brennan

__ O — —
From: Eimear Reilly
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 11:50 AM
To: McGlynn, Stephanie
Cc: Kiernan, Sarah; Bolton, Jillian; Dermot Bruton; Christine Brennan
Subject: RE: Case Number ABP-312131-21 - Update Letter
Attachments: ABP-312131-21-Approved Exiension Request Letter-Jacobs Engineering Ireland

Limited-28.02.23 pdf

Hi Stephanie
Please find attached letter, a hard copy of which will issue in due course.
Kind regards

Eimear

From: McGlynn, Stephanie <Stephanie.McGlynn@jacobs.com>

Sent: Monday 27 February 2023 13:27

To: Eimear Reilly <e.reilly@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Kiernan, Sarah <Sarah.Kiernan@jacobs.com>; Bolton, Jillian <Jillian.Bolton@jacobs.com>; Dermot Bruton
<dermot.bruton@water.ie>

Subject: Case Number ABP-312131-21 - Update Letter

Importance: High

Hi Eimear,

Please find the attached letter relating to case number ABP-312131-21. Two hard copies of the same will follow via
hand delivery / post.

Kind regards,
Stephanie

Stephanie McGlynn BSc MSc MCIWEM C.WEM Cenv | Jacobs | Senior Environmental Scientist | Water and Environment | Merrion
House, Merrion Road, Dublin 4, Ireland | stephanie.mcglynn@jacobs.com | www.jacobs.com

b | Challenging today.
Uaco bs Reirventing tomorow,

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann G an riomhphost seo a phriontiil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prehibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.



Qur Case Number: ABP-312131-21

An
Bord
Pleanala

Jacobs Engineering Ireland Limited
c/o Jillian Bolton

Merrion House

Merrion Road

Dublin 4

D04 R2C5

Date: 28 February 2023

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre,
orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Madam,

| have been asked by An Bord Pleandla to refer to the above-mentioned case, and, in particular, to your
request for an extension of time to respond to the Board's request for further information.

Please note that the Board has approved this request. Please be advised that the further information
must now be received by the Board no later than 5:30pm on Thursday 30 November 2023,

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,
Eimear Reilly

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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